
I am writing to request that you remove all reference to firs farm wetlands from Policy SP CL4. As a council tax 
paying member of the London borough of enfield I completely oppose the plan to sell the metropolitan open 
land within the areas of firs farm and the wetlands. This is a community asset and has proved valuable for many 
reasons including health and well-being, education and environment, recreational, biodiversity and sport.

I look forward to a positive outcome during the consultation period.
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